
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

January 

2014 

CLUB NEWSLETTER 

PRESIDENT:  
MARY P. 

Huntmaster: BILL S,  
   DAVID P. (assistant) 
 
 
Find Of The Month:  
    Andretta L. 
 
 
Newsletter        Refreshments: 
Webmaster:             - Open- 
    Steve D. 

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, January 2nd at the 
gymnasium inside the New World United Methodist 
Church, 5134 Northwest Highway, Garland, TX 75043 
from 7 – 9 pm.  Look for the EFTHA sign! 
The GPS coordinates are: N 32 51’ 20.56  W 96 38’ 10.05 

 

 

VICE PRESIDENT: 

DENNY K. 

SECRETARY:  

RHEIA D. 

CLUB OFFICERS: 

TREASURER: 
LARRY C.  
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“MARY’S MUSINGS”, FROM OUR CLUB PRESIDENT, MARY: 
 

ABOUT OUR CLUB:  For those not familiar with our club, we are a fun-seeking group of folks that 
enjoy the hobby of metal detecting, searching for lost coins, jewelry, or other treasures that are surely 
out there.  We typically meet on the first Thursday of every month and are open to the public.  We are a 
family friendly organization and we would love to have you as a member or would welcome your visit.   

We hope you all had a great Christmas!!  Looking forward to a new year. 
 
You won't want to miss this next meeting.  We will learn who our Treasure Hunter of the year is and also 
our Fun Hunter of the year. 
 
We will also have our annual CHILI COOK OFF at our January meeting on Thursday the 2nd.  We will 
have six different chilies to try.  It is one of our small fund raising activities so there will be a charge of $3 
for a bowl. 
 
Our annual dues are due.  $20 for a family membership, $15 for a single membership.  Cash or check will 
be accepted.  See Secretary Rheia for that.  Remember, the Dues money keeps our club functioning for 
coin purchases and other expenses.  Larry will have a great fund raiser, as always. 
 
Sad note that fellow treasure hunter and prospector, Bill Phillips of Denton, Texas passed away last night.  
 
Stay safe, stay warm and always remember our treasure hunting ethics.   
See you on Thursday the 2nd, 7:00pm at New World United Methodist Church.  Mary 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all the lucky winners!  EFTHA thanks our fine friends at Garrett and all those who 
donated door prizes for each meeting! If you have door prize donations, feel free to bring them in.  East 
Fork would also like to offer a large “Thank You” to Jim and Annette M for the many wonderful door 
prize contributions.   

DOORPRIZE WINNERS (Dec): 

NAMETAG DRAWING WINNER (Dec):    
Catherine L. 

Lucky doorprize winners included:    
 

Lana K, Joe R, Shelley K, Carol C, 
and 2 other lucky winners 
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LUCKY WINNERS FROM THE LAST MEETING! 

 
FUNRAISER WINNERS (Dec): 

1 oz copper – Rheia D. 
1908 “O” Barber dime – David S. 
1936 Buffalo Nickel – Steve D. 
1870 Shield Nickel – Lana K. 
1847 Large cent – Lana K. 
’64 Kennedy Half – a lucky person 
1922 Peace Silver Dollar – Denny K. 

Silver Eagle Dollar – Terry R. 

GARRETT INTRODUCES THE ATX 

At the December meeting, our special guest 
speaker was Adam Lewis, from Garrett.  He 
brought along the new Garrett ATX pulse-
induction metal detector and showed off some 
of its great features!   
   
The ATX is an amazing machine and we 
certainly look forward to seeing this new 
detector in the field!   
 
Thank you, Adam and thank you, Garrett! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EAST FORK and “Toys For Tots”: 

At the Christmas meeting, generous members of the East Fork Treasure Hunters 
Association filled a box of new, unwrapped toys for the “Toys For Tots” program.  The 
following Saturday, club Secretary Rheia brought the box of toys to a collection center and 
even ended up on TV!  Channel 4s Chip Wagoner was present and although Rheia didn’t 
get interviewed the club logo was visable on tv for a brief moment.   To see the video, goto 
the club website, www.eftha.com.   Thank you all for the wonderful donations! 
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Here is Rheia 
delivering the box of 
toys from the club.   
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THE CHRISTMAS DINNER: 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

At the December meeting, Catherine was 
recognized by Mary and the club for her fine 
service as refreshement coordinator.           
Thank you, Catherine for all you do! 

Houston Archeology and Recovery Club 
32nd Annual Open Beach Hunt 
 
Sunday February 23, 2014 
Stewart Beach 
Galveston, Texas 
 
for more info, contact Buster Toland 
at 281-345-6899 
or email gltoland1289@gmail.com 

TEXAS COIN SHOW 
FRIDAY JANUARY 3

rd
, 2pm - 6pm 

SATURDAY JANUARY 4
th

, 9am - 6pm 
SUNDAY JANUARY 5

th
, 9am - 3pm 

 
GRAPEVINE CONVENTION CENTER 
1209 South Main Street 
Grapevine, Texas 76051 
214-794-5499 
E-MAIL: TexasCoinShows@aol.com 

CENTRAL TEXAS COIN SHOW 
SATURDAY JANUARY 18th 
9am - 4pm  
WINGATE INN 
1200 North I-35 
Round Rock, Texas 
512-339-2923 
E-MAIL: 
bjones132@austin.rr.com 

TEXOMA COIN SHOW 
SATURDAY JANUARY 25th 9am - 
5pm 
QUALITY INN 
3605 Highway 75 South 
Sherman, Texas 
972-978-1611 
EMAIL: grollins1@peoplepc.com 


